



"May your choices reflect your hopes, not your fears"

From the Office

Dear Parents

One of the secrets of a happy life is gratitude. If we live with gratitude, it changes the world around us. A grateful attitude teaches us to look at things from a different perspective and count our blessings. Gratitude becomes a reality for us when we realise that everything we have is a gift from God. To be able to believe - is a gift. Being able to go to school - is a gift. Wonderful parents and learners - are a gift.

Let gratitude inspire us to live by faith.

We extend our condolences to the Theron family on the unexpected passing of their father. Mrs Sashi Theron often acts as a substitute teacher and is very dear to us.

Our deepest condolences to her and her children.

Learners may alternate between wearing their summer and winter uniform until further notice.

INFORMATION

PLEASE HELP RECEPTION

After our initial request, calls to parents by learners (about items left at home) decreased tremendously. Unfortunately, reception / Aunty Vera has turned into a PUDO station. We kindly, yet urgently request parents to respect Aunty Vera and the reception. Please plan and organise your household to limit "deliveries" and messages to learners.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.



UNIFORM SHOP

Please note the new contact numbers for the Uniform Shop:





CULTIVARIA %

It has been wonderful to see such a large number of learners participating in the variety of activities in our annual Culture Festival - Cultivaria. Thank you to every learner who has faithfully turned up, participating with dedication. A special mention of thanks to Ms Bregitta van Wyk (main organizer) and to every teacher who has put so much effort into every activity.

Enjoy the rest of Cultivaria.

















